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Revision of the The European Federation of Organisations for Medical Physics
Policy Statement No 14: The role of the Medical Physicist in the management of
safety within the magnetic resonance imaging environment: EFOMP
recommendations

EFOMP members / NMOs, medical physicists, radiology professionals

Outline the development of a Safety Management System for MRI units. The Policy
Statement can help eliminate or at least minimize accidents or incidents in the
magnetic resonance environment and is recommended as a step towards
harmonisation of safety of workers, patients, and the general public regarding the
use of magnetic resonance imaging systems in diagnostic and interventional
procedures.

Coordinated as an EFOMP WG.



Members will be nominated according to EFOMP official policy, after the
announcement and recruitment procedure.

Proposed intially: Carmel Caruana (MT)

Consultants and observers will be nominated according to EFOMP official policy,
after the announcement and recruitment procedure.

No funding (as initially planned).

One year WG duration: Jun 2019 - Jun 2020.

The final report will be the revision of the The European Federation of Organisations
for Medical Physics Policy Statement No 14: The role of the Medical Physicist in the
management of safety within the magnetic resonance imaging environment: EFOMP
recommendations, to be published in Physica Medica.




